
Good Morning Year 6,  

 

I hope you are all safe, well and had a lovely 

weekend celebrating VE Day.  It’s been lovely to 

see all of the work you have been completing, 

especially all of the fantastic decorations you made to mark 

such a special day.  I hope you enjoyed the activities that were 

set last week; we certainly had fun learning all about VE Day.  

I’ve loved all the photos you’ve sent to school 

including all the posters you’ve made and the 

beautiful bunting you’ve created.  I’m sure all your 

houses looked beautiful with the fantastic artwork 

you produced.    

 

It’s also been great to see all of the baking you have been 

doing.  Wow, not only do we have some amazing artists, writers 

and mathematicians in Year 6 but aspiring chefs as well  Mr 

Peniket and I are extremely impressed! I have to say you all 

inspired Belle and George and they made some delicious bread 

and scones for our picnic on Friday.  We had a street party and 

sat in front of our house having afternoon tea.  It really was 

great fun and wonderful to see all our neighbours  

 

The work I’ve set for you this week is slightly different from 

previous weeks.  In Maths I have selected questions to 

accompany the White Rose Home Learning from Summer, Week 

2.  Use RUCSAC to help you with the problem solving.  Some of 

the problem solving questions involve multi-steps, so take your 

time and do what you are able.  Don’t worry if you can’t 

complete them all; just try your best as you always do! 

This week it is National Numeracy Day and to mark the 

occasion I have added some fun maths 

activities at the end of your maths power 

point.   Do as much or as little as you like!  



In English I have given you a 

variety of tasks to choose from. 

You can decide which you’d like to 

complete, so read through the 

power point carefully before 

starting.  Try and do a little 

grammar, reading and writing every day but please make sure 

you have lots of fun and don’t forget to use your wonderful 

imagination when writing. 

I hope you have a fantastic week and enjoy this weeks’ home 

learning. Please continue to send in any photos, letters or 

updates to info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk  It really does make our 

day to hear from you and see all the fantastic things you have 

been doing.  

Take care and look after yourselves and your families, 

Love, 

Mrs Lawson x 
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